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AAACU Oscoda Branch Volunteers at Volley for a Cure 

Alpena, MI, October 26, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) Oscoda 
Branch volunteered at Oscoda Area Schools 
Volley for a Cure. 

Volley for a Cure is an annual event hosted at 
Oscoda Area Schools to raise money for 
Tawas St. Joseph Ascension Infusion Room. 
Funds are used to improve resources and 
experiences for those going through cancer 
treatment. 

This year’s event raised over $10,000.00 and 
over the past ten years, over $100,000.00 has 
been raised. This year the funds will be used to 
purchase UV skylights that display calming 
nature views with the added benefit of UV 
light to calm and heal. 

AAACU is proud to have team members who 
volunteer their time to give back to their 
community. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of September 30, 2023, AAACU provides service to 45,804 members with 
total assets equal to $760,038,531.58. 

Pictured: Macaylla Willaims, Ari Stojsik, Mariah Nevalah, 
Kelly Alexander, Connor McNichol, and Andrew Moors 
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